
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

EXECUTIVE

HELD ON 2 JULY 2007


EX.151/07
DRAFT MEDIUM TERM FINANCIAL PLAN (INCORPORATING THE CORPORATE CHARGING POLICY) 2008/09 TO 2010/11 (Key Decision)

Portfolio - Finance and Performance Management
Subject Matter - The Director of Corporate Services submitted Report CORP.18/07 setting out the framework for planning and managing the Council's financial resources, to develop its annual budget strategy and update its three-year financial plan.  The Plan linked the key aims and objectives of the Council, as contained in the Corporate Plan, to the availability of resources, enabling the Council to prioritise the allocation of resources to best meet overall aims and objectives.

The Executive on 31 May 2007 (EX.113/07) had approved the Plan as the basis for consultation with the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee. 

The Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee on 14 June 2007 had considered the report and a minute excerpt from that meeting was submitted.  The Chairman of that Committee attended the meeting and commented that whilst the Committee welcomed the draft Plan, it was concerned at the implications which the delay in progressing the shared services agenda may have thereon.

Summary of options rejected - None

DECISION

That the Draft Medium Term Financial Plan (incorporating the Corporate Charging Policy) 2008/09 to 2010/11 be recommended to the City Council for approval.

Reasons for Decision - To recommend the Draft Medium Term Financial Plan (incorporating the Corporate Charging Policy) to the City Council.

